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DEB | Decatur Emerger

WILDLAND FIRE FIGHTING BASICS TRAINING
Training is approaching on June 17th, 2023.
THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE RSVP'd!!!
A few spots remain for the afternoon session; we and the Island Community would love

to have you attend if you haven't. The more Islander's who attend this training the
better our community is prepared.

As a transient community with a small full-time population, if you are full-time, mostly
full-time, or weekender and haven't attended, please consider joining the 70+ Islanders
who have participated.




Saturday, June 17th | 8am -12 pm or 1ipm - 5pm

There are open spaces for the afternoon session.
This course is open to all islanders.
Reserve your spot by contacting us at

Already attended training and want to refresh your skills?

Sign up for the afternoon session and have the opportunity to refresh your skills AND
engage with the SJC Interagency Team.

The San Juan County Interagency Team
The SJC Team will be on island conducting a drill on the afternoon of June 17th.
This volunteer team is planned to mobilize from Lopez for the exercise. Participants will
have the opportunity to interact with them and establish rapport, which is vital since
they art likely to be some of the first off-island responders in the event of a major
incident.

To learn more about the SJC Interagency Team click




PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING

The success of DEB is grounded by our volunteer driven organization and the financial
support of the Decatur Island Community. Donations to DEB support continued basic
and enhanced training, responder and organizational insurance, equipment
maintenance / upgrades and operational expenses.

Your support is critical to the mission and goals of DEB and to our Decatur Island
Community.

DEB is a registered 501(c)3 non-profit organization. Donations to DEB are tax
deductible.

DONATE HERE




